Town of Somerset
Advertisement for Sealed Bids

Please take notice that the Town of Somerset is seeking bids for
application of chip seal coating for approximately 12 miles of Town
roads. Work to be completed by September 9, 2022.

Please contact the Town Shop at 715-247-5094 or the Town Clerk at
715-247-3470 for a list of town roads and specifications.

Bids shall be directed to the Town Clerk, Jeri Koester, P.O. Box 248,
Somerset, WI 54025 until 3 pm, Wednesday, February 23, 2022. The
outside of each envelope should be clearly marked “Chip Seal Bid-Hot
Oil”. No faxed or emailed bids will be accepted.

The sealed bids will be opened at the Town of Somerset Transportation
& Facilities Committee meeting on Tuesday, March 1, 2022 at 9:00
a.m. at the Town Hall at which time they will be read aloud. The Town
Board will consider awarding the chip seal coating bid at the Town
Board meeting held on Wednesday, March 2, 2022 beginning at 7:00
pm.

The Town of Somerset reserves the right to reject any and all bids, to
waive irregularities and informalities therein, and to award the
contract in the best interests of the Town.

Dated this 9% day of February, 2022,

Jeri Koester, Clerk




